
TO W N O F A U R O R A 
P U B L I C N OT I C E

NOTICE OF UNCLAIMED SECURITY DEPOSITS

This notice is to advise about unclaimed security deposits paid to the Town 
of Aurora prior to January 1st, 2018.

Any person/business entity having a claim to such deposits are required to 
contact the Town of Aurora to prove their claims within 90 (ninety) days from 
the date of the publication of this notice. 

Any claims must be submitted by email to Accounting@aurora.ca by July 
15th, 2024.  All claims must include the payee’s current address, phone 
number, proof of payment and amount of claim. All claims must be 
submitted by the person/business entity named as a payee on the receipt at 
the time when deposit was paid to the Town of Aurora. 

For any questions, please contact Finance department at the Town of Aurora 
at Accounting@aurora.ca. 
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